
Year 5 Secondary Transfer Evening

Tuesday 18th March 2025



Grammar: September 2025 (Application deadline is around July 2025)
Independent: November - January 25/26

State - March 2026 (Application deadline is around October 31st)

Please visit all websites for exact dates and 
application deadlines.



Key to success:
Self Esteem
Confidence
Resilience 

Positive mindset and well-being

We ask that you also promote the above and work with your child or children to 
build self-esteem, resilience and confidence, as well as listen to advice from the 

staff at St Christopher’s. 



Year 6: Secondary School information evening at the beginning of the year with further details about the process.
Two parent meetings with the Year 6 team and Mr. Carter.

Where is the right school for your child? Take time to research schools - Look on the school's websites for key dates and information. 

We will support, advise and work collaboratively with you. Please listen and take on our advice as we know your children. 

Do not compare your child to anyone else; your child’s learning journey is personal to them. Not all schools will be suitable for your 
child’s needs. 

We will provide you with key dates and guidance with the school selection process. pLEASE ASK - wE ARE HERE TO SUPPORT YOU.

Transition Model for Year 5 and 6



Spring 2025: Small group teaching (MATHS AND ENGLISH), VR/NVR (BOFA AND SKILLS), CURRENT AFFAIRS.
iNITIAL secondary TRANSFER MEETING.

Summer 2025: Small group teaching, VR/NVR (BOFA AND SKILLS), iNTERVIEW TECHNIQUE. 
vISIT SCHOOLS/OPEN MORNINGS/APPLICATIONS FOR gRAMMAR SCHOOLS

Autumn 2026: Small group teaching, VR/NVR (BOFA), iNTERVIEW TECHNIQUE. 
Interview Prep with external headteacher.
Mock exam for English and maths - to get a sense of an exam room environment
Transfer reports written and sent to independent schools.
Meetings with Year 6 teachers (SEPTEMBER AND OCTOBER)
iNDIVIDUAL MEETING WITH mR cARTER
oPEN MORNINGS/ APPLICATIONS FOR INDEPENDENT AND STATE SCHOOLS

Spring 2026: WHOLE CLASS TEACHING - Power of reading, project work, st john ambulance
Interviews/scholarship days/results
Transition for year 7



Newstead woods: https://www.newsteadwood.co.uk/admissions/admissions 

St Olaves:https://www.saintolaves.net/4205/key-dates-1 

Kent Grammar:https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-places/kent-test 

Bexley Grammar:https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/selection-tests/register-secondary-selection-test 

Sutton Grammar: 
https://www.suttongrammar.sutton.sch.uk/admissions/selective-eligibility-test-examination/#:~:text=Registration%20for%20the%20Selective%
20Eligibility,regarding%20the%20Selective%20Eligibility%20Test 

Grammar School Applications - September Exams
Some Super Selective schools will have 2 stages.
Please check the websites for application deadlines.

https://www.newsteadwood.co.uk/admissions/admissions
https://www.saintolaves.net/4205/key-dates-1
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-places/kent-test
https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/selection-tests/register-secondary-selection-test
https://www.suttongrammar.sutton.sch.uk/admissions/selective-eligibility-test-examination/#:~:text=Registration%20for%20the%20Selective%20Eligibility,regarding%20the%20Selective%20Eligibility%20Test
https://www.suttongrammar.sutton.sch.uk/admissions/selective-eligibility-test-examination/#:~:text=Registration%20for%20the%20Selective%20Eligibility,regarding%20the%20Selective%20Eligibility%20Test


Independent schools will all have their own individual application process. Some schools will have stage one 
(an exam) and then call students back for an interview. Others may have an exam and interview on the same 

day.

tHE Application deadline is usually at the end of October/start of November 

Exams are usually between December and January.

Please check all the school websites for application deadlines, dates for entrance exams and process.
We can support with this at the start of Year 6.

Independent Schools



Academic scholarships are invited back automatically or offered based on their exam result.

Music, Sports and Performing Arts Scholarships are a discount off the fees. This may only be a small discount.

Please speak to the Head of Prep for support and advice if  you thinking about applying for a scholarship. We will endorse it as as we have a professional trust and 
reputation with schools. Please check the requirement/expectation for a scholarship application. Each school will have their own criteria.

These extra days for the scholarship are on top of the exam. A huge amount of responsibility and commitment will be required if your child is successful. Please 
consider whether this is the right option for your child; they MAY want to explore other aspects within school AND FIND OTHER INTERESTS.

 Application for a scholarship does not impact exam result or overall outcome.

Scholarships are for those who really excel in that particular curriculum area. Please take the advice from the specialist teachers, Mr Carter and Miss Rule. 

We send applications and references directly to the school. Parents do not see or send these BEFOREHAND.

.Scholarships - Things to understand and 
consider



.

Quick Reference guide - Standardised scores.



.

Offers 2025
This year we received the 
most academic scholarships 
since 2022.



.

The St Dunstan’s Group

Mr Carter and Miss Rule will meet with the SLT from St Dunstan’s, and Rosemead.

With our data, we can put forward students to be offered automatic places for September 2026 (They will have to meet 
the minimum standardised mean score of 115 to be offered a place)

The offers will be sent out during the summer term - this may support you with a decision as to whether you want to 
apply for other schools/11+ 

All pupils can apply for a place if they are not initially offered one.

You will need to apply for a scholarship through the normal process; these are not given automatically.



.

Relationship with schools

Miss Rule and Mr Carter have built and continue to build excellent relationships with all local independent Secondary schools.

Feedback from Secondary Schools: St Christopher’s students are well respected and highly sought after.

We keep up to date with entry procedures and expectations; we adapt our examination practice accordingly, providing a BESPOKE curriculum and 
experience for all of our children at St Christopher's.

We have excellent communication channels: SLT and the Year 6 teachers will have met and have communicated with a number of teachers involved with 
secondary transitions.

 Mr. Carter will speak with admissions and headteachers before and after exam results and interviews.



Next Steps 
and Top Tips

Begin to look at websites of schools you may wish your child to look around and apply for.

Start considering school options for your child and going to open days without them – Parental decision.
(Visit schools with your child in Year 6)

Discuss Grammar School options with Miss Rule and Mr Carter. Look at dates and application deadlines.

Keep an open mind throughout – your child may change their mind during the process – DO NOT apply for schools 
to ‘Practice’. This can have a negative impact on your child.

Apply for the Grammar and Independent schools that are suitable for your child - The right school, not the best 
school.

Tutors can help with technique, TIMING and support – Please speak to Mr Carter or Miss Rule for advice.

Do not overload your child with endless test papers – this may lead to stress and anxiety.

Speak positively and openly about all schools especially in front of your child.
.

Stay calm – if in doubt, please ask for support.


